
The Parker/Hudson House 

1217 Harrison St., 

Santa Clara, CA 95050 

Date: 09/29/2018 

To, 

Madam Mayor Lisa Gillmor & City Council 

City of Santa Clara 

Subject: Request to apply for qualification under the Mills Act Historical Property Contract 
Program 

Dear Madam/Members of the city council, 

We, the undersigned, recently purchased 'The Parker/Hudson House" at 1217 Harrison St, a 

house that holds historical significance in the "Old Quad" area in Santa Clara. This house was 

first built in the 1870s and we are delighted to be able to call this landmark Santa Clara 
residence our first home. 

We believe the National Style- Vernacular Greek Revival architecture of the house is unique to 

the neighborhood and we would like to apply for qualification under the Mills Act Historical 

Property Contract Program so as to maintain the historical significance and character of the 

house. We intend to use the funds made available to us from the deduction in property taxes 
toward maintaining and preserving the distinctive character of the house. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Suyog Kotecha & Vartika Jain 

Phone: 213 590 2093 


